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Carole Wayman

From: Rocio Maya <rjzmaya@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 6:13 PM
To: Rex Richardson; matthew.hamlett@longbeach.gov; Vanessa Delgado; 

sandra@azuredevelopmentco.com; Jacob Haik (Bus); COB
Subject: [EXTERNAL]I need your help!

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello my name is Rocio, from Maywood CA. I’m here to ask this board to stand up to the freight industry and 
require the ports to clean up pollution through zero emissions technology. This is important to me because the 
emissions released affect communities around LA. I know first hand how aqmd, not enforcing rules, affected 
my life. As a community worker on the Exide project--I ingested  dessel in what was supposed to be drinkable 
water because AQMD did not prioritise human health. This is one example of why it is important for aqmd to 
not only make, but closely enforce rules. The community depends on you to do the right thing, treat our home 
like it was your own.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Rocio from Maywood 
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